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Holiday Party Set! 
November 28th will be the clubs last meeting of the 2017 season. This will be our 
annual holiday party! Don’t miss this meeting which is always fun as we will have food, 
desserts and door prizes! Members always have a lot more time to mingle with each 
other talking fish and making plans to fish together !  We will open up with normal club 
business and take any nominations for the board, if anyone wants to run for a board 
position, and then we will make our fishing committee announcements. Please arrive 
on time and hand in all weigh slips you have by the 830 deadline. (all weigh slips going 
forward up and through 12/31 should be mailed to Mike Lowenstein. All seasonal 
contests run thru 12/31 then we start figuring out the awards winners.)   
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The ATLANTIS ANGLERS ASSOCIATION          O – FISHALLY 
WELCOMES: 

Sue Bertoline & Thomas McKelvey    who signed up recently! They were following 
capt. Robert Schmitt of the Sea Rogue and found our link for the clubs website on his 
facebook  wall when he mentioned our evening together at last months meeting!  
Welcome aboard Sue and Tom! As always members are urged to help our new members 
to get accustomed to the club and to learn the ins and outs so they can get the most out 
of being Atlantis Anglers! IT doesn’t hurt to go fishing with our new members either!  

 

 

 

(Members Lets’ not forget about Sea Rogue when looking for a small group charter 
either! ) 
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PHOTO ALBUM: 

         
Anthony Ranieri with a great 32 lb striper taken 11/11                                 Ken got in on the bassing also 

on his family boat GOLDFISH  

                                                         

 

 
 

Mitch was onboard the starstream on 11/11 55miles off  
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Everyone have a great Thanks-Giving, happy and healthy!  Eat up and keep 
fishing!                                 

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT WEIGH SLIPS ARE DUE BY 830 
PM AT OUR MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS. ALL MONTHLY 
DERBIES END AT 830PM DURING OUR MEETINGS SO 

SLIPS NEED TO BE IN MIKES HANDS BY THEN.  IF YOU HAVE A WEIGH SLIP FOR US 
AND CAN’T MAKE THE MEETING, PLEASE MAIL TO MIKE LOWENSTEIN AT 81 
NEPTUNE BLVD.  LONG BEACH NY 11561.  

                                    OUR CLUB WEBSITE IS NOW UPDATED AND I WILL CONTINUE TO 
UPDATE PERIODICALLY. THERE ARE THINGS THAT SOMETIMES COME UP BOTH 
WITH REGULATIONS AND WITH REPORTS I GET FROM THE MEMBERS. PLEASE MAKE 
AN EFFORT TO CHECK THE WEBSITE FOR BOTH REPORTS, NEW LINKS, ARTICLES AND 
ALSO MEETING INFORMATION. OUR WEBSITE IS NOT ONLY TO ATTRACT NEW 
MEMBERS BUT ALSO SERVES AS A TOOL FOR OUR MEMBERS TO KEEP UPDATED ON 
THINGS INCLUDING WEEKEND EVENTS. REMEMBER ALSO THAT WE HAVE A 
DISCOUNT PROGRAM WITH CERTAIN BOATS AND TACKLE STORES SO CHECK THEM 
OUT ON OUR LINKS PAGE.  IF YOU DON’T HAVE A CLUB MEMBERSHIP CARD COME 
SEE THE BOARD. WE DIDN’T PRINT NEW ONES THIS YEAR SO ALL NEW MEMBERS 
NEED TO GET ONE FOR NEXT YEAR. 

Please email photos and reports to me at  wannafish@optonline.net 

To have them included here in the club newsletter and on the website! 

 

Don’t forget to visit            http://www.atlantisanglers.com/ 
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ATLANTIS ANGLERS ASSOCIATION 

 

                         2017 

                          OFFICERS & COMMITTEES 

President:  Mike Bobetsky (516) 633-5733 

V. President:  Rich Geyer (516) 781-3931 

Record Sec’y:   Ted Solomon (516) 521-3699 

Treasurer:  Ken Bell  

Corres. Sec’y:  Marvin Nathanson (516) 868-8135 

Fishing Committee:        Chairman:  Peter Baresi   

Statistics:  Mike Lowenstein (516) 431-4690 

Member:  Bill Piemonte 

Membership Committee: 

Chairman:  John Patton (516) 771-2686 

Member                            Bill Piemonte 

Website and Multi-Media 

Chairman: Mike Bobetsky     516 731-2966 

Newsletter:       Editor: Mike Bobetsky 

**Meetings are held in Baldwin Park   At the Southern end of Grand Avenue in Baldwin. 
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